
 
 
 
 

 

  

Achievement 

tǊƻƳƻǝƴƎ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴŎŜ ƛƴ 

ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ 

Resilience 

/ǊŜŀǝƴƎ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳ ǎƻƭǾŜǊǎ 

ǊŜŀŘȅ ǘƻ ŀŎŎŜǇǘ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜǎ 

Respect 

5ŜǾŜƭƻǇƛƴƎ ǘƻƭŜǊŀƴǘΣ 

ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊŀǘŜ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭǎ 

This weekõs value in focus is: 

wŜǎǇŜŎǘ ς CŀƛǊƴŜǎǎ  

.ŜƛƴƎ ŦŀƛǊ ƛƴ ŜǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎ L Řƻ  

Contact us : 
tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ ς YŀǝŜ [ƻǾŜƭ рпсу мммм   

ŘǳƴƻƭƭȅΦǇǎϪŜŘǳƳŀƛƭΦǾƛŎΦƎƻǾΦŀǳ 

ǝǉōƛȊ ŀǇǇ ς Ǝƻ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŀǇǇ ǎǘƻǊŜ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŀǊŎƘ ǝǉōƛȊΣ 

ƻƴŎŜ ƭƻŀŘŜŘ ǎŜŀǊŎƘ ŦƻǊ 5ǳƴƻƭƭȅ t{ 

Around school this week : 
 
9ȄŎƛǘŜƳŜƴǘ ƛǎ ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ рκс ŎŀƳǇ ǘƻ aŜƭōƻǳǊƴŜ ƴŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪΦ  aƛǎǎ IƻƭŘƛƴƎ Ƙŀǎ 
ŘƻƴŜ ŀ ŦŀƴǘŀǎǝŎ Ƨƻō ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎƛƴƎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ǿŜƭƭ 
ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜŘΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŎƭƻǘƘƛƴƎ ƛǎ ƴŀƳŜŘΦ  wŜƳƛƴŘŜǊ ς ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ōŜ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 
ōȅ тΦолŀƳΦ  ²Ŝ ŎŀƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘ ŦƻǊ ƭŀǘŜ ŎƻƳŜǊǎ ŀǎ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ŀ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǝƴƎ ǘǊŀƛƴ ŀǘ 
/ŀǎǘƭŜƳŀƛƴŜΦ   
 

{ŜƴƛƻǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŀǧŜƴŘŜŘ ǘƘŜ /ƭǳǎǘŜǊ !ǉǳŀǝŎ Řŀȅ ǘƻŘŀȅΦ  ²ƘƛƭŜ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ŀ Ŧǳƴ Řŀȅ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΣ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ŜƴƎŀƎƛƴƎ ƛƴ Ǿƛǘŀƭ ƭƛŦŜ ǎŀǾƛƴƎ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜǎΣ ŜȄŀƳǇƭŜ ǘƘŜ ǎƛƳǳƭŀǘŜŘ 
ŘŀƳ ōŀƴƪΦ  Lǘ ƛǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ŀ ŎǊƛǝŎŀƭ ŎƻƳǇƻƴŜƴǘ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǎǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳΦ   
 

²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŜȄŎŜǎǎ ǘŀōƭŜ ŀƴŘ ŎƘŀƛǊǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ōƛƪŜ ǎƘŜŘΣ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ ǘŀƪŜ 
ŀƴȅ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ǳǎŜΦ  
 

²Ŝ ƘŀŘ ŀ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ŦǊƻƳ /ŀǘ ŀƴŘ 5ŜǎƭŜȅ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 5ǳƴƻƭƭȅ tǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ ŀƴŘ 
ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀŘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǝƳŜ ŎŀǘŎƘƛƴƎ ǳǇ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ǇǊŜǇǎ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƳ ǎŜǧƭŜŘ ƛƴ ŀǘ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ   
 

¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƘŜ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ ŎŀǘŎƘ ǳǇ ǿƛǘƘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ŀƴȅ 
ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴǎ ƻǊ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ȅƻǳ Ƴŀȅ ƘŀǾŜΦ ²Ŝ ǿƻǳƭŘ ǇǊŜŦŜǊ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŎƻǳƭŘ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 
ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ǝƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ !C¢9w ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ Řƻ ǎƻΦ  ¢ƘŜ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎǎ ŀǊŜ 
ǾŜǊȅ ōǳǎȅ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀũ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ Ŏŀƴ ƎƛǾŜ ȅƻǳ ǘƘŜ ǝƳŜ ȅƻǳ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜΦ 
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нпǘƘ  a5t{{! {ǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ 

¦ƴƛŦƻǊƳ hǊŘŜǊǎ 

/ƭƻǎŜ 

нтǘƘ ς 

aŀǊ оǊŘ   

¸ŜŀǊ tπн {ǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ 

tǊƻƎǊŀƳ 

нтǘƘ ς 

aŀǊ оǊŘ  

¸Ǌ рκс aŜƭōƻǳǊƴŜ 

/ŀƳǇ 

нуǘƘ  {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ .ŀƴƪƛƴƎ 

 March 

тǘƘ  ²ƘƻƭŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

.ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ уŀƳ 

уǘƘ  {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ [ŜŘ 

/ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜǎ 

фǘƘ  aƻǊƴƛƴƎ aǳƴŎƘ 

.ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ 

моǘƘ  [ŀōƻǳǊ 5ŀȅ tǳōƭƛŎ 

IƻƭƛŘŀȅ 

мтǘƘ  /ǳǊǊƛŎǳƭǳƳ 5ŀȅ ς ƴƻ 

ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 

нлǘƘ  tC! aŜŜǝƴƎ  

{ŎƘƻƻƭ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ 

aŜŜǝƴƎ 

 

Community 

.ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƭŜ ŎƛǝȊŜƴǎ 

CANTEEN BITES 

5ǳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǊǘŜǊ ǘŜǊƳ ŀƴŘ ǎƻ 

ƳǳŎƘ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǘƘŜǊŜ 

ǿƛƭƭ ƻƴƭȅ ōŜ н Řŀȅǎ ŦƻǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ 

ƻǊŘŜǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭǳƴŎƘ ǘƘƛǎ ǘŜǊƳΦ 
CǊƛŘŀȅ aŀǊŎƘ млǘƘ ς IŀƳ ƻǊ /ƘƛŎƪŜƴ  

ŀƴŘ {ŀƭŀŘ ²ǊŀǇǎ 
 

CǊƛŘŀȅ aŀǊŎƘ нпǘƘ ς {ŀǳǎŀƎŜ {ƛȊȊƭŜ 

hǊŘŜǊ ŦƻǊƳǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎŜƴǘ ƘƻƳŜ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪ 

ōŜŦƻǊŜΦ 

 

tC! b9²{ 

bŜȄǘ aŜŜǝƴƎ ς !Da ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ 

aŀǊŎƘ нлǘƘ ŀǘ фΦолŀƳ 

 

 

 

Mother Goose Club 

 
¶ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ ƘŜƭŘ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅǎ 

¶ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ лπtǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ 

¶ фΦолŀƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƳǳƭǝπǇǳǊǇƻǎŜ 
ǊƻƻƳ 

¶ CǳƴΣ ǎƻƴƎǎΣ ǊƘȅƳŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ 

¶ CǊŜŜ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ǘŜŀ 

¢ƻƳƻǊǊƻǿ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ wŀƉŜ ς 

ǝŎƪŜǘ ōƻƻƪǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 

ǎŜƴǘ ƘƻƳŜ ƴŜȄǘ 

ǿŜŜƪΦ 5ƻƴŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ 

9ŀǎǘŜǊ ŜƎƎǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ 

ƭŜƊ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ 

ƻŶŎŜΦ 

 

mailto:dunolly.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Prep/1 ð Jayden Soulsby 

Year 1/2 ð Charlotte Liddicoat 

Year 3/4 ð Cooper Polinelli 

Year 5/6 ð Annie Harman   

Principalõs Award ð Shelby Borda  

Artist of the Week ð to be announced 

 

37)--).' 02/'2!-         
WǳƴƛƻǊǎ ǿƻƴΩǘ ǎǿƛƳ ǘƻƳƻǊǊƻǿ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǘŜƳǇ ƻƴƭȅ 

ŜȄǇŜŎǘŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ нрΦ  bŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪ ǘƘŜ ǘŜƳǇǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ олǎ 

ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǳƴǝƭ CǊƛŘŀȅ ǎƻ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ ƎŜŀǊ 

ŜǾŜǊȅ ŘŀȅΦ  ²Ŝ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƻǾŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘ ƘŜƭǇŜǊǎ ǘƻ ŀǎǎƛǎǘ ǿƛǘƘ 

ƎŜǩƴƎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǊŜŀŘȅ ŦƻǊ ǎǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŀƊŜǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ 

ƭŜǎǎƻƴǎΦ   

Junior Swimming Times   
 

Yr 2 - 1pm - 1.30pm 

Yr 1 - 1.35pm - 2.05pm 

Prep - 2.10pm - 2.40pm 

tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƭƻƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǿŀǘŎƘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΦ 

 

UNIFORM 

 

tw9t !¢¢9b5!b/9 

!ǎ ŦǊƻƳ aƻƴŘŀȅΣ ǇǊŜǇ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ 

ŀǧŜƴŘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŜǾŜǊȅ Řŀȅ ƴƻǿΦ 

 

 

We have an open facebook page where 

general information and updates will be 

posted called Dunolly Primary School.   

We also have a CLOSED facebook group 

which only parents of students currently 

enrolled can request to join.  Specific photos 

and information will be added to this group.  

Search for Dunolly PS School Community. 

 

Year 5/6 Camp 

        

× Monday February 27th ï Friday March 3rd  

× Students to be at school at 7.30am for a 7.40 

departure on the Monday  

× Returning to school on Friday at approximately 

3.30pm  

× Cost of the camp has been reduced to $345.00 per 

student as we have received some extra drought 

assistance money which has been allocated to the 

camp reducing the price by $40.00 per student. 

Please see Tracey in the office to organise payment 

of the camp if you have not already done so. 

 

              

/ǳǊǊƛŎǳƭǳƳ 5ŀȅ 
{ŎƘƻƻƭ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ Ƙŀǎ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŜŘ ŀ /ǳǊǊƛŎǳƭǳƳ 5ŀȅ ƻƴ 

CǊƛŘŀȅ aŀǊŎƘ мтǘƘΦ ¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƴƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŦƻǊ 

ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΣ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǧŜƴŘ ŀ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭ 

ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ ŘŀȅΦ 

 

School Council added a 
school jacket to the 
uniform.  This is a great 
option for sports days 
and as an extra layer on 

cooler days.   
Orders Close 
tomorrow.  

 

hb ¢La9Σ I9w9 !b5 I!tt¸ Η 
 

Lǘ ƛǎ ǇǊƻǾŜƴ ǘƘŀǘ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ƳǳŎƘ ƳƻǊŜ ǎŜǧƭŜŘ ŀƴŘ 
ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǿƘŜƴ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊǊƛǾŜ ŀǘ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛƴ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ ǳƴǇŀŎƪ ǘƘŜƛǊ ōŀƎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǘ ǿƛǘƘ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇŜŜǊǎ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ ōŜƭƭ ƎƻŜǎΦ  Lǘ ƛǎ ǾŜǊȅ ŘƛǎǊǳǇǝǾŜ 
ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǿƘŜƴ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ƭŀǘŜ ŀƴŘ ƻƊŜƴ ŎŀǳǎŜǎ 
ƎǊŜŀǘ ŀƴȄƛŜǘȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƳ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ǳƴǎǳǊŜ ƻŦ ǿƘŀǘ 
ǘƘŜȅ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŘƻƛƴƎΦ  {ŜŜ ŀǧŀŎƘŜŘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ 
ŀǎǎƛǎǘ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ǘǊƻǳōƭŜ ƎŜǩƴƎ ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 

ōŜŦƻǊŜ уΦрлŀƳΦ  ¢ƻ ǇǊƻƳƻǘŜ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ōŜƛƴƎ ƘŜǊŜ 
hb ¢La9Σ I9w9 !b5 I!tt¸Σ aǊǎ [ƻǾŜƭ ǿƛƭƭ Ǉǳǘ ǘƘŜ 
ƴŀƳŜǎ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ƘŜǊŜ ƻƴ ǝƳŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 
ǿŜŜƪ ƛƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŘǊŀǿ ŦƻǊ м ƻŦ мл ƛŎȅ ǇƻƭŜǎ ŘǊŀǿƴ ŀǘ 

ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅ ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ƴŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪΦ 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK ð February 10th  

 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK ð February 17th  

 



 
 
 
 

 

School Council Election 2017 ï Notice of Election and Call for Nominations 
 

An election is to be conducted for members of our School Council 
 

Nomination forms may be obtained from our schoolôs office and must be lodged by 4 pm on Thursday March 2nd 2017. 
 

The terms of office, membership categories and number of positions in each membership category open for election are as 

follows: ï 

¶ Parent Category ï 4 vacancies for a 2 year term 

¶ DEECD Category ï 2 vacancies for a 2 year term and 1 vacancy for a 1 year term 
Following the closing of nominations a list of the nominations received will be posted in the schools office. If the total number 
of nominations received equals the total number of vacancies those nominated will be duly elected, but if the number of 
nominations exceed the number of vacancies a ballot will occur where all parents will be asked to vote.  Should the number of 
nominations be less than required a notice will be sent home calling for further nominations.  
Please read the following information to help with any questions you may have regarding school councils and their role within 
schools. If you need any further clarification please do not hesitate to contact us at school. 
 

What is a school council and what does it do? 

All government schools in Victoria have a school council. They are legally constituted bodies that are given powers to set the 
key directions of a school within statewide guidelines. In doing this, a school council is able to directly influence the quality of 
education that the school provides for its students. 
 

Who is on the school council? 

For most school councils, there are three possible categories of membership: 

¶ A mandated elected Parent category - more than one-third of the total members must be from this category. 
Department of Education and Training (DET) employees can be Parent members at their child's school as long as 
they are not engaged in work at the school. 
 

¶ A mandated elected DET employee category - members of this category may make up no more than one-third of 
the total membership of school council. The principal of the school is automatically one of these members. 

 

¶ An optional Community member category - members are coopted by a decision of the council because of their 
special skills, interests or experiences. DET employees are not eligible to be Community members. 

 

Generally, the term of office for all members is two years. The term of office of half the members expires each year, creating 
vacancies for the annual school council elections. 
 

Why is Parent membership so important? 

Parents on school councils provide important viewpoints and have valuable skills that can help shape the direction of the 
school. 
Those parents who become active on a school council find their involvement satisfying in itself and may also find that their 
children feel a greater sense of belonging. 
 

How can you become involved? 

The most obvious way is to vote in the elections, which are held in Term i each year. However, ballots are only held if 
more people nominate as candidates than there are positions vacant. 
In view of this, you might seriously consider 
 

¶ standing for election as a member of the school council 
 

¶ encouraging another person to stand for election. 
 

Do I need special experience to be on school council? 

No. What you do need is an interest in your child's school and the desire to work in partnership with others to help shape 
the school's future. 

 

What do you need to do to stand for election? 

The principal will issue a Notice of Election and Call for Nominations following the commencement of Term i each year. 
All school council elections must be completed by the end of March unless the usual time line has been varied by the 
Minister. 
If you decide to stand for election, you can arrange for someone to nominate you as a candidate or you can nominate 
yourself in the Parent category. 
 
DET employees whose child is enrolled in a school in which they are not engaged in work are eligible to nominate for 
parent membership of the school council at that school. 
 
Once the nomination form is completed, return it to the principal within the time stated on the Notice of Election. You will 
receive a Nomination Form Receipt in the mail following the receipt of your completed nomination. 
 
Generally, if there are more nominations received than there are vacancies on council, a ballot  will be conducted during 
the two weeks after the call for nominations has closed. 
 

Remember 
 

¶ Ask at the school for help if you would like to stand for election and are not sure what to do 
 

¶ Consider standing for election to council this year   
  

¶ Be sure to vote in the elections if required 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

¢ƻ ƪƛŎƪǎǘŀǊǘ ǘƘŜ aƻǊƴƛƴƎ aǳƴŎƘ .ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ 

ƘƻǎǝƴƎ ŀ Ψ²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ .ŀŎƪ ǘƻ {ŎƘƻƻƭΩ ōǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ ƻƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ 

aŀǊŎƘ тǘƘ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎΦ  

.ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻƳƳŜƴŎŜ ŀǘ уΦолŀƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƳǳƭǝπǇǳǊǇƻǎŜ 

ǊƻƻƳ ŦƻƭƭƻǿŜŘ ōȅ ŀ ǿƘƻƭŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ŀŎǝǾƛǘȅΦ 

 

 

¶ FREE breakfast ï Every 
Thursday morning each 
week ï starting from 
Thursday March 9th  

¶ Served from 8.05am - 
8.30am in the multi-purpose 
room. 

¶ All students welcome 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 


